
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MAYOR’S MESSAGE   
Thank you to everyone who 
took the time to vote for 
Koondrook in the 2024 
TAC Victoria Top Tourism 
Town Awards. 
By being a finalist in the 
Top Tiny Tourism Town 
category, Koondrook has received 
significant promotion and exposure it 
would not normally receive. 
We look forward to seeing the outcome of 
the awards, with category winners to be 
announced during a ceremony late next 
month. 
Kind regards, 
Mayor Ross Stanton 
 

COUNCIL MEETING  
The next Meeting of Council will be held on 
Wednesday, 26 June at the Kerang Senior 
Citizens Centre, starting at 6pm. A 
recording will be available at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/meetings no later than 
24 hours after this meeting. 
Residents can submit questions to Council 
for consideration during Question Time by 
completing a form at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/QuestionTime by 5pm 
the day before each meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GANNAWARRA FLOOD 
REFLECTIONS EXHIBITION 
This week is your last chance to see the 
Gannawarra Flood Reflections Exhibition 
at the Cohuna Art Gallery. 
This free exhibition, featuring images 
captured during the 2022 floods, will be 
open to view 10am-12 noon tomorrow 
and Friday. 
 

 

VICTORIAN STATE CONCERT 
ORCHESTRA PERFORMANCE 
Thank you to the more than 200 people 
who attended the Victorian State Concert 
Orchestra performance, held at the Kerang 
Memorial Hall on 2 June. 
Council partnered with the Kerang Music 
Society for this event, supported by the 
Victorian and Commonwealth 
Governments under the Commonwealth-
State Disaster Recovery Funding 
Arrangements (DRFA) as part of the 
Gannawarra Community Flood Recovery 
Program. 
 

 
 
 
 

EMPLOYMENT VACANCIES 
• Kindergarten Teacher – Permanent full-

time/part-time and casual positions 
available 

• Maintenance Worker – Permanent full-
time 

• Outdoor Worker – Permanent full-time 
and temporary full-time positions 
available  

• Early Childhood Educator – Permanent 
part-time 

• Senior Civil Project Officer – Permanent 
full-time 

• Swim Instructor – Casual (school terms 
only) 

For more information, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/jobs 
 

IMMUNISATION SESSION 
WEDNESDAY, 3 JULY 
KERANG (10.30am – 12 noon) 
NOTE:  Bookings are essential, which can be 
made by phoning (03) 5450 9333.  For more 
details, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/immunisation 
 

2024 COUNCIL ELECTIONS 
If you are interested in standing as a 
candidate for the 2024 Gannawarra Shire 
Council elections, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/election for various 
resources. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Gannawarra NEWS 

www.gsc.vic.gov.au   Patchell Plaza, 47 Victoria Street Kerang VIC 3579. Phone (03) 5450 9333 
 
 

 

HELP NAME AN UNNAMED 
KERANG ROAD 
Council needs your help to assess a request to 
name the road that connects Kerang-
Koondrook Road to Lower Murray Water’s 
wastewater treatment plant “White Cedar 
Lane”. 
You can confirm your support or suggest 
alternative options before 5pm Tuesday, 16 
July by visiting www.gsc.vic.gov.au/yoursay or 
completing a Have Your Say form, available 
from the Cohuna and Kerang Customer 
Service Centres. 
 

2025 KINDERGARTEN 
ENROLMENTS OPEN 
Enrolments for Council’s three-year-old 
kindergarten and Pre-Prep programs for 2025 
are now open. 
For more information or to enrol your child 
for programs at Cohuna, Kerang, Koondrook 
or Leitchville, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/enrolments or phone (03) 
5452 1357. 
Enrolments close Wednesday, 31 July. 
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